
2019 4-H Day
at the Capitol

REGISTRATION INFORMATION

4-H CONNECT Registration will
open at 5:00 pm on

JANUARY 9, 2019
and close

JANUARY 25, 2019

Cost per participant:

$30.00
(includes lunch and t-shirt)

EVENT DETAILS
Date:

Thursday, March 14, 2019

Estimated Start Time: 8:30 am 
Estimated Finish Time:  4:00 pm

Event limited to the first

250 youth/50 adult
(registration is non-refundable

or transferable!)

The Texas 4-H Youth Development Program will once again host 4-H Day at the Capitol on Thursday, March 14, 2019.  This 
event is designed as a citizenship experience for 4-H members of all ages to learn more about the state legislative 
process, as well as meet their state representative and/or senator through an office visit.

Because this event is held during the legislative session and other organizations/groups are at the capitol on the same 
day, the number of participants (youth and adults) must be limited.  Registration will open on January 9, 2019 at 5:00 pm 
and will remain open until January 25, 2019 or until the event is filled.  (In recent years, the event was full within the first 24 
hours of being opened).  4-H Day at the Capitol is open to the first 250 youth and 50 adults registering for the event. 

Other facts about the day that you should consider before registering:

• This event does occur during the legislative session, therefore, the event schedule may change from what is published 
and even distributed the day of the event.  Changes to the overall schedule as well as House and Senate member visits 
will be occurring throughout the day and the 4-H Program will do our best to maintain the most up-to-date schedule 
changes through email and text messaging.

• We request patience of all our 4-H members, parents, and County Extension Agents during the event due to the fast 
pace of the event.  This includes not just schedule changes, but cancellation of office visits or locations of visits.

• For those parents who do not get registered for the event, but their 4-H member did, they are welcome to attend and 
join in the gallery and office visits, but due to space, the welcome assembly in the auditorium and the lunch will be 
limited to only registered individuals. The capitol does have a cafeteria located close to the scheduled 4-H program 
activities.

• 4-H members attending the event may be separated from their parents for periods of time when they are in the 
welcoming assembly or on office visits, please be assured it is the priority of the 4-H Program that each youth 
member is safe and comfortable in their participation of the event at all times.

• Each registered participant will receive a t-shirt, therefore the dress is casual-nice (pressed blue jeans or khaki pants/
skirt, casual shoes - not tennis shoes).  The t-shirt will be distributed at check-in and youth will have time to change 
prior to the event starting.

• A detailed information packet will be sent to each registered participant approximately a week before the event 
with an updated schedule, parking information and other logistical information.

The members of Texas A&M AgriLife will provide equal opportunities in programs and 
activities, education, and employment to all persons regardless of race, color, sex, 
religion, national origin, age, disability, genetic information, veteran status, sexual 
orientation or gender identity and will strive to achieve full and equal employment 
opportunity throughout Texas A&M AgriLife.




